
Newchurch Community Primary School 

 
 

12th January 2018 
 

Dear Parents  
 

Young Voices 2018 – 25th January 2018 
 

We will be leaving school after lunch at 1pm and will return to school at 
approximately 10.00pm – the coach is booked to collect the children at 

9.30pm from the Arena, but of course much depends on traffic. Please 
meet us back at school to collect your child. 

 
Children should wear their school trousers/skirt as usual and a white top.  

This can be their school polo shirt or any white top. 

 
The children will need a packed lunch for their tea after the rehearsal.  

This should be packed in disposable wrappings so that everything can be 
thrown away afterwards and they don’t have to worry about bags.  Please 

could you limit the sweets and fizzy drinks as experience has shown us 
that these can cause ‘problems’ in the tummy department!  The Arena 

can become quite warm and the children excited!! 
 

There will be no opportunity for the children to spend money at the arena.  
Official torches are NOT for sale this year on the night but children can 

bring their own.  They must be tiny, with no beam and have protected 
bulbs (coloured lights are not permitted). 

 
The Young Voices organisers have asked if we can all take one tin of food, 

which will be collected at the door for the FareShare charity.  This charity 

is fighting hunger by tackling food waste by rescuing good food for 
frontline charities. What a brilliant idea! 

 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

 
 

Mrs S Lawrenson 
Headteacher 


